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The proposal to house homeless people on the public parking lot
at Will Rogers State Beach is outrageous. These parking lots
serve to provide the public of our city to access our beaches.
Especially in times of hot weather. Parking is limited as it is in
these locations and it is no place to create a homeless
encampment. The city Council should put the concerns and needs
of the majority of their constituents ahead of the needs of a small
group of individuals that although may be politically and fashion
to be involved then, another nevertheless are ridiculous and ill
conceived solutions to these problems. You should prioritizing tax
paying citizens ahead of any other group. If you want to donate
your time to charities and causes when you’re not working for the
citizens of the city feel free to do so.



